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Brenton, Terri

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]City of Brampton: File Number: OZS-2021-0037 (Ward 10)

From: Muhammad Allah   
Sent: 2021/10/19 8:04 AM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Sinopoli, Jackie 
<Jackie.Sinopoli@brampton.ca>; 311 <311@brampton.ca>; Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City of Brampton: File Number: OZS-2021-0037 (Ward 10)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting.

File Number: OZS-2021-0037

Hello Alex and city clerk,
With above file number, I got a public hearing notice for proposal of building houses at location of 
9459 Gore road on West side of Gore road and North of Cottrelle Blvd.

This notice is not sufficient to provide required information about how the city and builders are 
proposing to develop the area. Lots of houses are already builded more than 10 years ago and now 
city and builder realize to develop the area is not acceptable. Almost all the streets, courts, blvds and 
all roads in this area is assumed by the city that shows there is not further room for development for 
additional housings.

These addition of houses will create below issues in the surrounding residential area:
1. Loud noise from construction machinaries
2. Increased traffic on already saturated roads
3. Increased noise pollution
4. Increased vehicle cause air pollution
5. Curtail for basic requirements
6. Curtail for medical support services
7. Overloaded electricity infrastructure
8. Overloaded water and pipe-line infrastructure
9. Overloaded waste-water infrastructure
10. Overloaded senitory infrastructure
11. Overloaded public transport infrastructure
12. Overloaded garbage pick-up infrastructure
13. Overloaded snow removal infrastructure
14. Overloaded grass cutting and related infrastructure
15. Increased vehicle accidents due to unnecessary openings of roads from streets
16. and the list goes on and on...

We are paying thousands of dollars yearly in the form of property taxes to live peacefully in the area 
and to get promised services by the city. We do not expect any type of mischief with these modest 
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and difficult to alter infrastructure on the name of development that is too when the city has officially 
assumed the streets/ subdivision and undertaken to maintain them from the builders.
It is frustrating that after city has assumed responsibilities of all the streets/ subdivision and taken 
official hand-over from builders and now there is not any more room for infrastructure development, 
this proposal appeared that will overload the infrastructure that has not any room to sustain further 
development.
With above notes and points I strongly oppose any further development. I strongly oppose this 
proposed housing projects of City File #: OZS-2021-0037 (Ward 10).

Thank you,
M. A.


